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May 15, 2023

Dale Williams
Sent via email: dale@lakeshoreha.org  

Re: Lake Shore Hospital Authority Conveyance to City of Lake City

Dear Mr. Williams:

The City Council has requested that I contact you to determine 
if the Trustees of the Lake Shore Hospital Authority would consent to 
the City of Lake City owning and utilizing all or some of the twelve 
(12) lots deeded to the City on or about February 3, 2020, without the 
necessity of having to construct a City Hall on a portion of the lots.  As 
you are aware, the City has four (4) years to construct the required 
building before the reverter clause becomes applicable.  The City is 
planning to conduct future workshops and meetings to discuss 
whether there is a need for a newly constructed City Hall on the lots 
conveyed to the City by the Authority.  I will make every effort to keep 
you informed as to the Council’s decisions regarding this issue.

I thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.  If 
you have any questions or wish to further discuss this issue, please do 
not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Paul Dyal, City Manager


